
 

 

Community Social Services tentative 
agreement now available 
 

With a tentative agreement reached between the Community Social Services 

Bargaining Association (CSSBA) and the Community Social Services Employers’ 

Association (CSSEA), full details of the proposed contract are now available. 

 

The tentative agreement was concluded on June 14, following four-weeks of 

intensive bargaining. The proposed contract covers 16,000 community social services 

workers throughout B.C., who are represented by 10 unions. HEU is the third largest 

union in the sector. 

 

Full details and highlights of what was negotiated is available at 

www.heu.org/community-social-services 

 

 HEU Backgrounder and Highlights 

 CSSBA 2019-2022 Comprehensive Report 

 CSS 2019-2022 Table Attachment 

 

HEU members are encouraged to attend ratification meetings and votes which will be 

scheduled in the coming weeks. Those details will be posted on the website and sent 

to all CSS locals. 

If you would like to receive HEU CSS bargaining updates directly, please send your 

name, worksite and contact info to members@heu.org. 

 

 

June 29, 2018 

http://www.heu.org/community-social-services
mailto:members@heu.org

